Agerda II di)

Milly Southworth

6/2/25

From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 29 January 2025 11:01
To: Milly Southworth

Subject: FW: Neighbourhood planning newsletter - January 2025

Harriet Bastin

Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165

e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD











From: Michaela Pollard <michaela.pollard@cornwall.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Neighbourhood Planning

Sent: 29 January 2025 10:54

Subject: Neighbourhood planning newsletter - January 2025

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Hi

Welcome to the Cornwall Council's neighbourhood planning newsletter.

In this edition we've got information on national planning changes in our new neighbourhood plan briefing note, guidance on any action you need to take with your neighbourhood plan and the neighbourhood priority statements pilot. We'll also be giving an insight into what happens at referendum (election) and the latest updates and activity:

Neighbourhood Planning Newsletter – January 2025

Do I need to take action to update my neighbourhood plan?

News and Updates

Preparing a Neighbourhood Plan Toolkit

We have a wealth of knowledge and experience in neighbourhood planning and can offer you free support. For any specific queries, please contact us on this email address.

If you no longer want to receive this newsletter, please reply and include Unsubscribe in the subject line.

Best wishes.

Michaela Pollard | Development Officer (Working Monday - Thursday)

Cornwall Council | Planning and Housing

michaela.pollard@cornwall.gov.uk | 01872 322222 ask for Michaela Pollard

www.cornwall.gov.uk | 'Onen hag oll'

Cornwall Council Planning, PO Box 676, Threemilestone, Truro, Cornwall, TR1 9EQ





This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.



Virus-free.www.avg.com